

Wed, 13 Sep at 9:05 am

High part wondering if there is any update on dispute?

Wed, 13 Sep at 10:27 am

Hi , not much at this stage except that we are on track to make a determination by mid-October. We'll let you know if that date changes or if we need any further information but nothing right now.

Ok. I thought 4 Oct was the deadline?

Wed, 13 Sep at 3:03 pm

I believe it is slightly later but let me double check...

Wed, 13 Sep at 7:39 pm

Hi again, just confirming that 16 October is the latest date by which we must make a dispute determination.

Ok, thanks!





Text Message

